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	BUREAU OF FISCAL SERVICES 
PROCUREMENT UNIT
	
	




							September 13, 2016


	Re:  RFP 15-08 Real Property Tax System 

Dear Prospective Bidder,

					
This letter is to notify you that the Department of Taxation and Finance has found it necessary to withdraw the Request for Proposals 15-08 Real Property Tax System.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Department has issued a new Request for Proposals 16-100 Real Property Tax System. The following are the only substantive changes:

· Clarification of language regarding “user community of 3,000” as referenced on pages 30, 58, 68 and 212; and
· Modification of requirement N. Additional Business Functional Considerations regarding “what-if scenarios” on page 63 of RFP 15-08 and page 83 of Attachment E.
The new RFP 16-100 can be found at: 
www.tax.ny.gov/about/procure/current_bid_opportunities.htm


							Sincerely,

[image: ]

							Catherine Golden
							Director of Procurement Services
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image1.jpg
Department of
Taxation and Finance

NEW
YORK
éATE





image2.wmf

